
	
	
	
	
	 	

 
 
April 29, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Families: 
 
We remain on track to return to our five day/week in-person schedule starting the week of May 
10. At this time, a fully-remote option will continue to be available for students that choose it. As 
we transition to a five day/week schedule, the deep clean currently performed on Wednesdays 
will be conducted in the evenings. Please note that this coming Wednesday, May 5, is a 
professional development day for staff and there will not be remote programming for 
students.  
	
We continue to monitor the NJ DOH CALI Reports, and as our region has moved back to the 
“Moderate” category, the following changes will go into effect on Monday, May 3 for close 
contacts of a positive case of COVID-19 who are not fully vaccinated:  

• Quarantine length will shift to a 10 day quarantine (as opposed to 14 days).  
• These individuals may test out of quarantine after 7 days with a negative test result 

collected at 5-7 days post-contact.  
 
Vaccine update: 
Based on the results of our vaccination survey last week, Kingsway will not be securing vaccine 
doses for our students at this time. However, as of this week, all six vaccine megasites in New 
Jersey are accepting walk-ins to receive COVID-19 vaccinations. More information regarding 
walk-in appointments, see here. If your child is already fully vaccinated, please share a copy of 
his/her vaccination card with Megan Avery (mavery@kingswaylearningcenter.org) so we can 
add it to their health record.  
	
Looking ahead:  
We are awaiting additional information from the state regarding recent changes to outdoor 
masking requirements, so there are no changes to our masking policy at this time. We are also 
awaiting additional information regarding ESY programming. We will share updates with you as 
they become available. 
	
Sincerely,  

 
Rachel Chan 
Chief Executive Officer 


